
Heartfelt Appreciation 

 

Dear Esteemed Members 

 

On behalf of the Institute, we would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for your active 

participation and invaluable contributions to the success of the 2024 Annual National Management 

Conference. Your engag ement and dedication played a pivotal role in making this event both 

impactful and memorable. 

 

The insights shared, the discussions held, and the innovative ideas brought forth during the 

conference reaffirms our commitment to excellence in management practices. It is heartening to see 

so many passionate professionals come together to exchange knowledge, explore new concepts, 

and build connections that will undoubtedly propel our institution and its members forward. 

 

We appreciate the time and effort you invested in attending the sessions and contributing to the 

strategic dialogues. It is your enthusiasm and willingness to engage that drives the Institute's mission 

to advance management education and professional development across Nigeria. 

 

Thank you once again, and we look forward to your continued involvement in future initiatives and 

events. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs. Taiwo Ganiyat Olusesi, MNIM  

Registrar/Chief Executive   

Nigerian Institute of Management(Chartered) 


